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OPINION...

 Violation of
( Parking) rights

Do you own a car? Do you drive it to university everyday? 1 do, and most
of the time 1 find it very hard to find a parking space. In the parking lot in
front of the SUB, there is a small section alotted to faculty/staff parking,
this section is clearly marked with signs stating the parking designation.
These signs are extremely useful to students who have not memorized the
map of the campus and its parking allocation. Last week 1 parked by the
Harriet lrving library, and to my surprise 1 received a parking ticket for
parking in a faculty/staff zone. | was sure that 1 had not seen any signs up,
restricting students from parking there; but, just to be sure 1 took the time

" out to look around. 1 did not see one sign. This is particularly disturbing to

me, because this is a Class B violation that carries a $10 fine. 1 strongly
feel, that if the university is going to impose such fines on students, they
have a responsibility to the students to place signs at these areas. Contrary
to the obvious views of those in charge, not all students are incredibly
wealthy, and have nothing better to do than inconvenience faculty and
staff by taking their parking spaces. Rather, 1 agree with the gentleman
who last week emphasized that the fine might mean a reduction in the
groceries a student will be able to buy that week.

1 fully understand that the university has fulfilled its legal obligations, by
having maps available at the security office and the odd sign up every here
and there. Then why do 1 get recurring these images of a venus fly trap,
with me being the fty. As the masthead states, this is my opinion, and | feel
that students are being exploited.

CHRIS NAKASH




